
I am writing in support of HB 2358 which would prohibit employers from requiring agricultural workers to work in excess of 40 hours 
a week without paying overtime. This change is long overdue. It's plain wrong to not pay farmworkers overtime. You have the 
opportunity to right this wrong. Farmworkers are already paid low wages and they work long hours to assure we have the food we 
need on our tables. It's time they have the same rights as other workers. Please support this bill and require employers to pay farm 
workers overtime if they work in excess of 40 hours per week. 


